From: penny.gerdine: [

Sent: 29 July 2024 21:25
To: Planning
Subject: Application reference 2024/0601/P

I should like to add my objections to the developers’ application to change of use of the above referenced
development to Class E (for commercial use and so excluding the long promised cinema). We would not object to
Class F, however, as this would allow for community use and still allow for a cinema, which, | believe, was included
in the original planning application.

| would beg you to consider the objections of the local community to this proposed change of use.
Many thanks

Penny Gardiner
3 Kelly Street NW1 8PG



